
  CONGRATULATIONS ON YOUR NEW BABY!

      We enjoyed meeting your little one here in the hospital and 

in the next few days.

 It’s important that you do the following in THE NEXT TWO DAYS:

 ACTIVATE: YOUR BABY’S “BABY OF” CARD OR YOUR  

  BABY’S MEDICAL INSURANCE

 SELECT: AN INSURANCE COMPANY OR PLAN

 CHOOSE: US AS YOUR BABY’S MEDICAL PROVIDER  

  (SARASOTA CHILDREN’S CLINIC 
  OR DRS FLEENER)

TO ACTIVATE YOUR GOLD CARD, YOU MAY CALL 1-877-711-3662 or
this can be done at www. to register 

your baby and to choose your MMA plan.

few days and at that time they will need to be able to verify your 

baby’s insurance eligibility from date of birth or you may be 

responsible for medical care provided to your baby.

                                
                           Thank you!!!


